-----Original Message-----
From: HENDRICKS, KIM A [mailto:KIMHEN@SAFECO.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2005 7:55 AM
To: Jeff.davis@psc.mo.gov; Connie.murray@psc.mo.gov; Steve.gaw.@psc.mo.gov; Robert.clayton@psc.mo.gov; Linward.appling@psc.mo.gov
Subject: RESPONSE TO AQUILA
Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing you regarding the filings by Aquila. My husband and I recently moved to Peculiar and live near where Aquila is building. Aquila claims this to be a heavily populated area which is simply not true, in fact my husband and I chose our new home because we wanted to be away from densely populated areas. 
We are not serviced by Aquila and it is our understanding that very few, if any, people in our area are serviced by Aquila. However, Aquila seems to have muscled their way into our neighborhoods. 
The members of our community certainly invite you to tour our area for yourself; put actual vision to what they are doing. Then decide if what is happening truly serves the community it is happening to. Decide if you would stand for it if it was right outside your front door. 
I appreciate your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Kim Hendricks 
Peculiar, MO  
